
September 17, 2019 
 
Meeting Time:   12:00 p.m. 
Meeting Place:   Milner Community Health Care Activity Center 
Members Present:   14 members present 
Lunch Provided By:  Rita Betts/Genda Funeral Homes 
 

1. The meeting was called to order by Rod Miller.  Rita Betts was thanked for 
providing the meal.  Minutes from the previous meeting were approved as 
presented. 

2. Treasurer’s  Report: 
Checking Acct:  $16,853.76 
Savings Acct:  $8,550.36 
PayPal:  $84.00 
9 Month CD:  $5029.62 
12 Month CD:  $5030.88 
There are still a few final bills outstanding from the festival that have not been 
received. 

 
New Business: 

1. A donation request from Amy Murphy was received and discussed.  The request 
was declined. 

2. A letter from David Severt, President of the Rossville Town Council, was 
received.  He is asking for a representative from RBA to attend a meeting to 
discuss future needs/plans for the park.  Kristine Morris and Mandy Murray have 
agreed to be the representatives for RBA. 

 
Summer’s End Festival Wrap-Up Report: 

 Advertising—Rita Betts stated the new stage sign for sponsorships was well 
received.  There were the smaller signs located throughout the park.  It was 
mentioned it needs to be advertised there are to be no dogs or golf carts in the 
park during the festival.  Golf carts had a designated parking area. 

 Booths/Rides—Freddie Rodkey stated booth spots filled up after a late start.  The 
carnival people had no complaints.  They might bring more rides next year.  It 
was requested by the Rossville Police to not allow the blow up toy person to 
come back due to spousal conflicts.  It was also mentioned that one of the 
carnival workers was not appropriately dressed. 

 Car/Bike Show—No report 

 Lil Miss/Mister and Cutest Baby—Bev Miller stated it was successful.  There 
were no expenses. 

 Queen Pageant—No report 

 Entertainment—No report 

 Church Service—Rod Miller stated it went well. 

 Hornet Hustle—No report 

 Parade—Pat McIlrath stated there were 75 entries.  It was one of the larger 
parades we have had. 



 Fireworks—Pat McIlrath report fireworks went well. 

 Parking—No report 

 Hula Hoop/Jump Rope/Cake Walk—Stacie Ewing stated it went well.  
Attendance was a little light. 

 Porta Pots/Hand Washing Station—Need maybe more next year. 
 

Other Comments: 

 Need to have someone to be in charge to check the toilets. 

 Are more picnic tables needed? 

 Put a small dumpster in the middle of the food court and inform the food vendors 
they need to use the roll-off for their disposal. 

 Make sure we have enough lids for the cardboard trash cans. 

 Temporary PA system  

 Have a dance for the teens 

 Coupon books—Mandy Murray stated there have been 62 sold to date. 

 Bev Miller suggested possibly having a holiday carry-in for the November and 
forgoing the December meeting. 

 
There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned 
to Tuesday, October 15, 2019 at 12:00 p.m. at the Milner Community Health Care 
Activity Center. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
      Rod Miller, President 
      Pat McIlrath, Secretary 
 
 
 
 


